
Project Update: August 2014 
 
As a part of my second Rufford grant project, we have been producing different awareness 
raising materials to mitigate human-elephant conflict. Hoarding boards are still under 
process of finalisation after we visited the human-elephant conflict priority zone to 
identify appropriate site to place the hoarding boards. Posters are nearly final which is 
attached here for your reference (though they are in Nepali language, I hope you will like it). 
After printing all these awareness materials, we (me and my team) will visit the area again 
and place as well as share all those IEC materials as per our early plan.  
 

 
 


